
 

 

      28th March 2024 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,  
 
 
CAMP ATWOOD 2024 
 
 
We are pleased to confirm that Camp Atwood will be going ahead for all Year 4 children this year. It 
will take place on Friday 14th June and Saturday 15th June.  
 
Camp Atwood is an opportunity for your child to camp at school for one night and take part in lots 
of activities involving crafts, sports and a campfire. This is an all-day and overnight event and all 
activities will be outdoor.  
 
On Friday 14th June, the children can come to school wearing their own clothes. They need 
to be able to run around in the clothes and be comfortable- trainers are particularly advisable. 
Collection will be at 8:30am on Saturday 15th June.  
 
We are really looking forward to making this event memorable for the children.  Please ensure you 
have looked through the checklist of actions we need all parents and carers to take, in order to help 
school staff run the day as smoothly as possible. The checklist will be posted on Google Classroom 
soon.  We would also like to invite you to attend an information session after school on Friday 3rd 
May at 3:30pm. This will be held in the Year 4 classrooms. If you are unable to attend, all 
information shared at the meeting will be posted on Google Classrooms as well as being emailed 
out.  
 
To cover the cost of food at the event, there is a £5 parental donation which will is payable via 
Magic Booking by Friday 7th June 2024. 
  
For permission and details needed for the event, please fill in the following Google Form:  
 
https://forms.gle/kFigfVWLbiiur2Z87 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
The Year 4 Team 
 

https://forms.gle/kFigfVWLbiiur2Z87

